
From:
To: City Council
Subject: Recology
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 6:51:21 AM

Please keep Recology as our provider, we have been very satisfied customers for 25 years in
San Francisco and now here. Their staff are efficient, friendly, and helpful.

What reasons do you have to change from a first class service provider?

Best regards 

Peter ffoulkes 




